Aging & Disability Resource Center of the Northwoods
Board of Directors
Friday April 29, 2022
Taylor County Courthouse
224 South Second Street, Medford, WI 54451
Members Present: Dubiak, Lemke, Brensinger
Members on zoom: Helmert, Gretzinger
Members Absent: Lee, Ackley, Bix
Call meeting to order: Dubiak called meeting to order at 11:29 a.m. Also present was Heidi Eisner-ADRC Specialist, Kari Schraufnagel-ADRC Specialist, Amanda Brahmer, Disability Benefit Specialist
Public Comments: The three staff introduced themselves and left the meeting.
Approval of the Agenda: Gretzinger moved to approve the agenda of 10 items, second by Helmert. All Ayes. Motion carried.
Approval of the Minutes of March 25, 2022: Gretzinger moved to approve meeting minutes, second by Lemke. All Ayes. Motion carried.
Financials: Helmert moved to approve financials of $54,865.00, second by Gretzinger. All Ayes. Motion carried. Time reporting is going up with experience.
Regional Updates & Questions: John had a staff meeting & discussed: Time and tasks reporting, Documenting properly, Following up with customers, Setting goals. They are getting more walk-ins with Kathy back in the office. Kathy announced that she will be retiring in June.,. Kathy has not turned in her written notice as of yet. A new DCS/ADRC Specialist was hired and is being trained in Forest County.
John, the Interim Regional Manager had a meeting with some people from the state who discussed the ADRC Organizational structure. It is their opinion that now may be a good time to restructure the ADRC, since there is going to be a new COA in Forest County, but that would be up to each county and the ADRC to determine what is best. It was decided that we need another meeting to go over financials to see where we are at, and exactly what money we have coming in. 
It was discussed that we need another office space in Medford for the DCS that hasn’t been hired yet.  There aren't any more offices at the location now. We may need to relocate. Discussed the possibility of the Dementia specialist in Taylor County doing 20 hours for dementia care and 10- 20 hours as a receptionist.  John is waiting to find out if this is possible. Currently we are paying $17,000 a year for a receptionist in the Medford office.. We could possibly use the $17,000 we pay to share the secretary and $800 a month rent and look at another place for the office. Will table for next meeting.
Review of policy and procedures. Tabled until next meeting.
Letters and communications. Discussed having spots on the radio. Tabled for another meeting.
Future Agenda items and meeting dates: New chair, By-laws, Future of ADRC and maybe new office, Public service ads. Next meeting will be in Crandon on May 13, 2022 at 11:00 am in Crandon.
Adjournment: Dubiak moved in adjourn, second by Helmert. Motion carried at 12:10pm.
